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         Friday 30th October 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back into school next week Monday 2nd November 2020. Your child's start 

and finish time including entry/exit will remain the same as last term. 

 

We ask parents to continue to show consideration and respect to others by following the Covid-19 guidelines. A summary 

of these are below: 

1. You keep at least two metres away from other families 

2. Advisable for parent/carer to wear a face mask 

2. You turn up at your allocated slot for dropping off and picking up, to avoid waiting around on the school premises 

3. Please do not approach members of staff unless it is urgent 

4. Refrain from spending time engaging in conversations around the vicinity of the school premises 

5. Follow the one-way system to minimise contact with each other 

 

If you or a member of your family is displaying any of the following symptoms then you must call 111 for immediate 

consultation, your child nor his/her sibling should return to school until a medical professional has confirmed the safe return 

or the person displaying the symptoms has tested negative. If you are unsure please call 111 and contact the school by 9 

am (can leave a voicemail) to report your child's absence. 

 

You and your entire household must isolate if a member of the household displays any of the following symptoms: 

• A new continuous cough 

• A high temperature (either 37.6 and above or hot to touch on the back or chest) 

• A loss of, or change in, their normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 

 

It is very important all families follow this rule to keep each other safe and prevent the closure of bubbles which results in 

children losing valuable time in school. As a Nishkam family, we can protect each other by taking these necessary 

precautions. Please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19 for further information. 

 

Look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mr HS Dhanjal 

Headteacher 
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